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PORTION OF VIRGINIA CAPITAL TRAIL TO TEMPORARILY CLOSE FOR 
MAINTENANCE 

Work scheduled for Tuesday, April 16 
 

JAMES CITY COUNTY – The Virginia Department of Transportation will temporarily close a portion of the 
Virginia Capital Trail for maintenance on Tuesday, April 16, 2019. The trail will be closed from 9 a.m. to 1 
p.m. between Jamestown High School and Route 614 (Greensprings Road).  
 
Trail users should plan for the short-term closure and may wish to utilize an alternate route. 
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